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The Evaluation Committee has completed its evaluation of the Executive Director and the MD19 Office 
for 2019-2020. The results of the evaluation was presented to and approved by the Council of Governors 
in February. The Evaluation Committee also made a recommendation to the council at that time to 
change the qualifications for serving on the Evaluation Committee. The recommendation was referred 
to the MD19 Policy Manual Committee for changes. 
 
The Evaluation Committee members for the past year were PDG Paul Kauzlarich, chairman: PDG Rita 
Fok, second year member and PDG Monte Ward, first year member. The committee proposed the 
appointment of PDG Brain Ross to replace PDG Paul Kauzlarich on the committee to serve a three year 
commitment. The Council of Governors approved the appointment of PDG Brain Ross. 
 
I would like to thank all of those involved in the evaluation process. I appreciate all the travel, time, 
work, effort and support that you have provided over the past year. This is what makes the evaluation 
process work. Thank you! 
 
 
 
Paul Kauzlarich 
Evaluation Committee Chairman 


